
 

 

25th anniversary 
of the 

association of atholl lodges 
 

Brethren, this year the Association of Atholl Lodges is celebrating its 25th year; and the United Lodge 

of Prudent Brethren No. 145, who were closely involved with our founding, have kindly agreed to 

use part of their regular March meeting to celebrate that anniversary. 

This meeting will be at Freemasons’ Hall, Great Queen Street, London WC2B 4AZ on Tuesday 24th 

March 2015, commencing at 5pm. It will be honoured by the presence of several distinguished 

Brethren, including the Association’s Grand Patron 

R.W. Bro. David Williamson PAGM. 

The Worshipful Master will open the lodge in the 1st Degree, and after approval of the previous 

meeting’s minutes a banner party will parade in the Association’s banner. 

There will then be two addresses. The first entitled ‘Antient Times’, will be delivered by the 

Association’s Liaison Officer, W. Bro. Clive Moore LGR; it is about the Antients and their legacy to 

Freemasonry. The second address is about the history of the Atholl Association, and will be 

delivered by the Association’s Chairman W. Bro. Geoffrey Abraham PGStdB.  

Following closing remarks by R.W. Bro David Williamson PAGM, the lodge will be closed by the 

Worshipful Master in due form. 

Brethren who wish can then attend a celebratory Festive Board commencing at 7pm at the 

Freemasons’ Arms, a short walk away in Long Acre.  

   
BOOKING INFORMATION 

Entered Apprentices & Fellowcrafts can attend. 

 Dress: Morning Dress or Dark Lounge Suit; Black, Craft or Atholl Tie. Undress Regalia 

Cost: To attend the meeting & dine £32; there is no charge to attend the meeting only. 
 

Menu (The meal will be traditional English fare): 

Prawn Cocktail 
Bangers & Mash with Peas  

Bread & Butter Pudding 
Coffee or Tea 

(Wine & service included) 
How to book: 

 Dining places are strictly limited so please book early. To do so please contact the lodge directly by 

emailing David Oakley at oakley.h@btinternet.com  or telephoning him on 01737 553354  

 When booking please give contact details, the name of your lodge and your Masonic Rank, also 

any special dietary requirements. 

 Dining payments should be made at time of booking by a cheque payable to the United Lodge of 

Prudent Brethren No.145. If you wish to pay by electronic transfer please say so when making your 

booking, and the lodge will give you their account details. 

 A full refund will be made for cancelled dining places up to 7 days before the event, after that 

refunds cannot be guaranteed. 

 Even if you do not intend to dine we would still request that you book for the meeting only, so as 

give us an indication of potential numbers.   
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